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DISCOVERING POTENTIAL + LEARNING TO CARE + RESPECTING DIFFERENCES

10th July 2023 MIGS/ADM/T3/PRC/IS/SS/2023/0354
Dear Parents and guardians
Year 6 and Year 9 Checkpoint results Update

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to provide you with an important update regarding the
Checkpoints results. As you know the results were initially released on the CAIE site on the 24th of June
2023. As we began our usual analysis of these are ready to share with parents, we received an email
from Cambridge Assessment informing us of a potential error in the calculation of grades for the
Checkpoints examinations.

They requested that we don't share these original results in case of any errors, a small extract from this
email from CAIE customer service can be found below in italics.

We have identified an error in the ‘Statement of Achievement’* reports for Cambridge Primary and
Lower Secondary Checkpoint. Our system did not calculate the performance bands correctly. This
means some candidates have been assigned to incorrect bands in their reports. We are removing the
Cambridge Checkpoint reports from Cambridge International Direct while we correct the errors.

As part of our Cambridge Checkpoint results, we also issued results in a spreadsheet. We believe that
the results issued in the spreadsheet are correct. However, we will also remove the spreadsheet files,
and re-issue them alongside the corrected Statements of Achievement.

We apologise that this has happened and are working hard to make the necessary corrections as
quickly as possible, so candidates receive the correct band on their Statements of Achievement. When
we have made the corrections, we will re-issue your centre’s results.

They assured us that they would be reissuing the corrected results within two weeks' time, and we have
been checking the secure site where results would be delivered on a regular basis. Today, our
examinations officer reached out to Cambridge Assessment once again to inquire about the revised
results. I am pleased that they have informed me that the revised results will now be sent to us on the
11th of July 2023,

I understand that this delay may cause some inconvenience and anticipation among our students, parents,
and staff. We will communicate the revised results to the relevant parties as soon as we receive them
from Cambridge Assessment.

As our priority 1s always to provide accurate and reliable information to our school community, we didn't
wish to issue a set of inaccurate results that we would have to recall. Unfortunately the delay was longer
than anticipated.
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May I take this opportunity to thank you for your understanding and support during this process. If you
have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. I will keep you updated
on any developments regarding the Checkpoints results.

Kind regards

N
QPB\M//K.
John P Birch

Principal



